
God Continues to Provide for Trinity Baptist Property 
At the time of writing this letter, we are preparing an offer to purchase a piece of property for $100,000 for 
Trinity Baptist Church in Santiago, Chile. Please pray for God to lead and provide. If the offer is accepted, 
we will have a short time to raise the remaining funds for this property. More than $12,000 was given last 
month. We now need only $33,464 to purchase the property! Please pray with us about this need. If you 
feel led by the Lord to give, please send your gift to Vision Baptist Missions, PO Box 647, Dawsonville, 
GA 30534, memo: Trinity Land Fund Chile. 

Hosting Missions Trips 
We had the honor of hosting Pastor Jim Roberts and a group from his church in South Carolina. They 
experienced church planting firsthand on the mission field, served in one of our churches, explored local 
sites, tried new foods, and grew in their love for the Lord and missions! If your church would like to visit 
the mission field, we still have a few openings for 2025. 

Ecuador and Colombia 
One of our joys is visiting other mission fields and encouraging younger 
church planters. This past month, we visited the Blooms and Encinas 
in Quito, Ecuador and the Sanabrias and Howells in Medellin, 
Colombia. All four of these families are being used by God in a 
great way to lead young church plants and train local believers. 
Lori and I were encouraged by what we saw and the time spent in 
fellowship with these dear families. Pictured to the right is a men’s 
breakfast on Father’s Day morning with Kason Bloom and several men 
from his church. We had fish and yucca soup with an empanada before 
the morning service. 


By the way, Camilo Encina in Ecuador is from Chile and is a graduate of our Bible college! He had over 
100 people in attendance during the marriage conference I was invited to speak at. To God be the glory! 

Classes at the Chile Baptist College & Missions Conference 
Between our travels to Ecuador and Colombia and hosting a group from South Carolina, Lori and I also 
began teaching classes again in June at the Chile Baptist College. We wrapped up the month with a missions 
conference at Liberty Baptist in Santiago. What a month full of gospel ministry and God’s blessings!
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